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Hi,

I just watched the broadband access presentation from Tanya Hannah and I wanted to ask two follow up questions.

1. King County already provides internet through I-Net. How much does it cost to run annually?
2. During the meeting Darryl Hunt mentioned 26,000 households that are receiving a broadband subsidy. How much

money is this subsidy?

My point is that we could put money into network infrastructure that we run rather than subsidizing private
companies that may not improve their networks or service at all.

Thank you,
~Scott Shawcroft
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